
 

 

Mr James Downey 
CEO  
Independent Hospital Pricing Authority 
PO Box 483 

Darlinghurst NSW 1300 

 

By email: submissions.ihpa@ihpa.gov.au  

 
 
Dear Mr Downey, 
 

Re Draft Work Program and Corporate Plan 2022-2023. 
 
On behalf of Australian College of Nursing (ACN), I would like  to thank you for the opportunity to 
contribute to your draft Work Program and Corporate Plan 2022-2023. Your survey has been 
distributed to ACN membership for their feedback. 
 
I hope you receive a rich and informative response to your survey, and I wish you good luck in 
adapting the responses for your plan. We look forward to seeing the final version of the IHPA Work 
Program and Corporate Plan 2022-2023 in the near future. 

If you have further enquiries regarding this consultation, please do not hesitate to contact me at 
Carolyn.Stapleton@acn.edu.au. 

Yours sincerely,  
  

 
  

Dr Carolyn Stapleton FACN 
Director – Policy and Advocacy 
Australian College of Nursing  

 
15 March 2022 
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